
Dear Members of the CSUSB Student Community: 
 
As we transition to a Spring Quarter that none of us could have anticipated when we began 
the 2019-20 academic year, I want to reach out to all of you to underscore the need for us 
to continue to work together as our classes and university systems are now remote or 
accessible through different modalities. 
 
At the time of this message, the University has not received official confirmation of any 
members of the campus community testing positive for the coronavirus (COVID-19). We 
remain in regular contact with local county health officials and will receive notification should 
that status change. Students who test positive for COVID-19 should contact Beth Jaworski, 
assistant vice president for Student Services, at (909) 537-5185 if they haven’t already done 
so. 
 
To practice social distancing and the Governor’s stay at home order, students should not 
come to campus unless you have an appointment to pick up a laptop or are utilizing campus 
WiFi from your car in one of the locations identified on the San Bernardino and Palm Desert 
campuses found at https://www.csusb.edu/its/support/covid-19-internet-access. Your 
university’s support services are still available for you, but they must be accessed remotely 
and not in-person. 
 
The health, safety and welfare of our students, faculty, and staff remain our priority. I 
strongly advise you to comply with public health guidelines regarding social distancing, 
adhere to stay at home orders, and practice good public health hygiene. For more 
information, please visit the CSUSB COVID-19 website at https://www.csusb.edu/covid-19. 
 
While there are sure to be bumps in the road as we transition to this new environment, 
know that we truly are all in this together. Please extend a few extra moments of patience 
when frustrations arise, and be kind to each other as this situation can take a toll on us all. 
 
Be well, stay safe and remain Coyote strong! 
  

Tomás D. Morales 
President 
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